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We would like to welcome a new member of staff to our team… 

Miss Sarah has joined us and will be working all year round. 

At the moment she is based with the Dormice, but gets to see all 

of the children throughout the day. 

 

 
 

One World Week 

week beginning 28th Feb 

 

World Book Day 

we will be dressing up on 

Friday 4th March 

 

Crackley Hall School and 

Little Crackers Nursery 

Open Day 

Saturday 5th March 
 

 
If you’re poorly – please stay 

at home until you’re better x 

Calpol: 24hrs at home     

Sickness: 48hrs at home 

Anti-biotics: 48hrs at home 

Stinky feet: timings on 

request! 

 
Joke of the week 

 
What’s worse than 

finding a worm in 

your apple? 

 
Finding half a worm!! 

 

 

 

Spotlight on :  what could 
you do in half term? 

 

 
 

Don’t forget, we all get back together again on Monday 25th February… and for those of 

you who play all year round, have a lovely time in nursery – exploring the quiet school and 

having a fabulous time x 
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